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“Let the children come.”

  The Bible Conference in the Philippines is 
now set for May 25. Although it was 
delayed because of the late arrival of the 
container, there will be many VBS kits and 
other things to distribute to the 200 or 
more churches who are expected to be 
represented in the conference. Florence 
and Deither are both doing a great job 
getting things organized. 
 Florence is also making good 
progress in printing CCfL Module 2 
materials on the four-color press. (Pictured 
to the right.)
 Pictured on the left you will see we 
have a six foot tall wall around the 
entire His Offspring Ministry compound. 
However, it is not high enough to keep 
out would-be thieves. At the present time, 
we have a 24/7 guard service. It will cost 
about $5,000 to extend the wall. When 
it is complete, we will save the expense 
of the guard service.

Philippines

CONSIDER 
A BACKPACK 

MINISTRY GOAL 
FOR VBS

  It is exciting to hear from churches who are making the Backpack Ministry of 
ICP their Vacation Bible School mission goal. For information about the items to be 
included in the Backpacks, visit our website at icplit.org. 
  If you would like additional information on how this ministry has already blessed 
nearly two thousand Filipino children, contact me at 970-213-3006 (jsbaptist@
yahoo.com) or Rita Johnson at 903-278-3723 (ritajohnson@icplit.org). I will also try 
to be available to personally visit your VBS and make a presentation on behalf of the 
Backpack Ministry. I look forward to hearing from you! 

You are invited to stop 
by booths 94 & 95

at the 
2024 Annual 

Messenger Assembly in 
Springfield, Illinois

June 18-20.

We would love to share 
the ICP Ministry. 

HOME DONATE BY ZEFFY DONATE

https://icplit.org
https://www.zeffy.com/donation-form/62aee487-f7af-462b-a4fc-cd697d019157
http://www.charactercode.org/Donate/Donation.html


  Jacob has asked us to consider helping him purchase property for a future office of ICP/
Myanmar and to construct a house for his family. He has located suitable propriety which will 

cost about $26,000. Rent for his apartment has increased so much during the past five years, it 
would be much less costly to buy land and build a house and office for him. Please make this an object of your prayers.
  God has made it possible for Jacob Tubal’s brother, Steven, to work in the His Offspring Ministry office in the Philippines 
during the summer months. He was able to flee from his country, Myanmar, to avoid being 
drafted into the army to fight against his own people. He will be learning how to operate 
a printing press and will be very valuable to the ministry in his own country when he is 
able to return. If you or your church would like to share in the support of Steven, please 
designate your checks to “Steven’s Support.”
  Steven still has a desire to come to the United States to study in a seminary. We are pray-
ing that God will send a family who wants to sponsor him as an exchange student. If you 
or anyone you know feel led to do that, please contact us.

   Kenya

Myanmar

  The four Landmark Baptist churches of Busia region, in the western region of 
Kenya, had their first successful VBS. Busia is on the farthest western part of Kenya 
that borders Uganda. Moses reports that four children made professions of faith, but 
heavy rain made it necessary to postpone the baptism. 

  It is with pleasure for ICP to announce the publishing 
of a new book, Faithful in the Church, by Dr. David 
Harris. A commentary on the Pastoral Epistles, 1 and 2 
Timothy and Titus, the book is intended for Sunday school 
teachers, pastors and all those who want an understandable 
commentary of these Scriptures. Dr. Harris, having taught 
Bible in the Missionary Baptist Seminary, Little Rock, 
Arkansas, is an experienced writer and long-time expository preacher. 
  For your copy go to www.charactercode.org and press “Books.”  
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Faithful in the Church is designed as a readable and teachable verse-by-verse study of the books of 1 & 2 Timothy and Titus, commonly called the Pastoral Epistles. These Spirit-inspired books by the apostle Paul provide the necessary insight to keep yourself and your church on the right track. The local church has come under assault in recent years, yet it remains the only divinely authorized agent for conducting kingdom business in the world today. It is imperative that we keep ourselves and our churches on the path which has been laid out for us in Scripture if we expect to hear the Founder say, “Well done, thou good and faithful servant.”

Dr. David Harris is a native Arkansan. He has been 
a Missionary Baptist pastor for 50 years. Pastor 
Harris has written Sunday School curriculum for 
the Baptist Sunday School Committee and the 
churches of the American Baptist Association, 
including fourteen volumes in the Adult Lesson 
Commentary series. He served twenty years on 
the faculty of the Missionary Baptist Seminary in 
Little Rock, Arkansas and continues to serve as 
the assistant editor of the Searchlight, a monthly 
publication of MBS.  
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for your love, prayers and supportfor your love, prayers and support
 for the ministry of ICP for the ministry of ICP

It is our prayer that  God will use His people in 
providing funds needed to share His Word.

Please make this an object of prayer 
and, as the Lord leads, send your love 
offering to PO Box 2587, Texarkana, TX 
75504 or give online at www.icplit.org

VBS graduation 
in the Busia region.

Steven and Deither




